
3/1-3/5- National School 

Breakfast Week

3/1-3/5- Dr. Seuss Week

3/3- Title Talk Session Two

3/8- Parent Action Team 

Meeting

3/8-3/26: Pennies for Patients 

Fundraiser

3/8-3/12- National School Social 

Workers Week

3/14-3/20- School Board 

Appreciation Week

3/15- Report card cut-off

3/16- GMAS Night

3/19- School Council Meeting

3/20- First Day of Spring

3/22- Report Cards Issued

3/24- Marco’s Spirit Night (Perry)

3/24- District Stakeholder Input 

Presentation

3/25- 5th Grade visit to PMS 

(virtual)

3/29-4/2- Spring Break

Caitlyn Koutsky- Family Engagement Coordinator

Parents, please be sure to 

take the Parent Satisfaction 

Survey by March 5th!

English Version: 

https://www.surveymonkey.
com/r/PSS2021

Spanish Version: 

https://www.surveymonkey.
com/r/SPSS2021

• The parent satisfaction survey is very important for our school 

to get feedback about our programs and events! Please 

make sure to take a few minutes to complete it. 

• Please send your student with a water bottle every day.

478-210-8111 Caitlyn.Koutsky@hcbe.net

BE Kind
BE Engaged
BE Responsible
BE Safe



TUCKER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Hello Tucker Families!

March will be jam-packed with events for you and your families to participate in. 
The first week of March is Dr. Seuss Week, and we will have different dress-up days 
for the whole week.
Monday- Many Colored Monday (Wear many different colors); Tuesday- Cat in 
the Hat day (Wear a crazy hat); Wednesday- Red Fish, Blue Fish (Wear mixed up 
clothing); Thursday- Pajama Day; Friday- Green Eggs and Ham day (Wear green). 
We hope that your student will participate! 

We will be having a Parent Action Team Meeting on March 8th, at 5 P.M., please 
join us to share feedback on our family engagement events. This month we will 
also be hosting a GMAS night that will discuss different components of the 
Georgia Milestones, how to navigate the GMAS website, and study tips for your 
students. There will also be a couple of different meetings for you to give your 
feedback about our school and our family engagement program. 

At the end of March, we will be celebrating School Board Appreciation Week. 
Please make sure to thank our board members! Also, at the end of the month our 
5th grade students will be taking a virtual trip to Perry Middle School! At the end of 
March we will have Spring Break; we hope that everyone makes memories and 
has a wonderful week!

What is GMAS and how can I help my student prepare?

The Georgia Milestones Assessment System is designed to provide information about how well 

students are mastering the state-adopted content standards in the core content areas of English 

language arts, mathematics, science, and social studies.

The night before:

• Relax! There are a lot of good reasons NOT to study the night before test day. You shouldn’t 

study for more than an hour on the day before you take the GMAS. Your brain needs to rest in 

order to do its best. 

• Avoid screen time. You’re going to need to get a good night’s sleep, and bright screens 

(televisions, phones, movies) will wake up your brain and make it more difficult to drift off at an 

early hour.

• Have a healthy dinner. Drink lots of water and load up with complex carbohydrates, just like 

marathon runners do: potatoes, pasta, and rice are good choices here, as well as protein and 

vegetables.

• GMAS Resources: 

• https://www.gadoe.org/Curriculum-Instruction-and-Assessment/Assessment/Pages/EOg-Study-

Resource-Guides.aspx

• https://www.gaexperienceonline.com/

• https://www.gadoe,org/Curriculum-Instruction-and-

Assessment/Assessment/Pages/achievement_levels.aspx

https://www.gadoe.org/Curriculum-Instruction-and-Assessment/Assessment/Pages/EOg-Study-Resource-Guides.aspx
https://www.gaexperienceonline.com/
https://www.gadoe,org/Curriculum-Instruction-and-Assessment/Assessment/Pages/achievement_levels.aspx

